
Welborne Litter warden report for Annual Parish Meeting 17th April 2024 

 

I am pleased to report that the highways and byways of Welborne continue 

to have only small amounts of litter deposited on them. 

 

 On our litter pick yesterday we collected only 7 items which is not unusual. 

 

Brian and Margot Hancock 


